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(Written by Albert Gallatin) 

1.0 Transcription of letter to Antoine Charles Cazenove, Jan 5, 1809 A.L.S  

                                                                            Washington 5th Jan. 1809 

Dear Sir 

  I thank you for & return your cousin’s interesting letter. Still my opinion is against 

the probability of a speedy general peace. 

  By direction of Mrs G. I return the lace of which she has taken 2 1/2 yards. 

I believe she will return the shoes(?) by same opportunity which will take your 

Spectacles back, of which only one pair tortoise at 5 dollars is taken. The silver(?) 

mustard did me no good at night. Apples and tumblers arrived safe. 

                                                             Yours truly 

                                                               Albert Gallatin 

Mr A.C. Cazenove 

 

Letter is addressed to: 

Anthony-Charles Cazenove 

Washington, 5th Jany  1809 

A. Gallatin 
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